
NOTICE: 

To All Village of Baroda and Baroda Township Residents 

The Village of Baroda and Baroda Township Offices will be closed to the Public, effective 

immediately, through Sunday, April 5th, 2020.   

This is being done in keeping with the recommendations set forth by Gov. Gretchen Whitmer and 

the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) to help mitigate the spread 

of the COVID-19 virus. We are taking these steps to help ensure the health and safety of our 

community, which is of utmost importance to us.   

We Plan to re-open on Monday, April 6th, 2020, pending any future developments. 

In the interim please use the Gray Drop Box on the north side of the building for all water bill 

payments, permit payments and paperwork, etc.  This box is checked daily Monday-Thursday.     

For any questions, or if you need to schedule a meeting with a Village or Township Official, 

please contact us at the following numbers: 

Village of Baroda: 

Village phone number (269) 422-1779 or e-mail clerk@barodavillage.org  

President – Bob Getz (269) 930-7008 

Clerk/Treasurer – Tina Martin (269) 408-6862 

Baroda Township: 

Township phone number (269) 422-2300 or you can contact us directly. 

Supervisor – Jim Brow (269) 422-2336, Cell (269) 266-2097   jandsbrow@gmail.com 

Clerk – Christina Price Cell (574) 386-2321 barodaclerk@gmail.com 

Treasurer – Brenda Troxell (269) 422-1201, Cell (269) 277-8671 barodatreasurer@gmail.com 

Thank You for your patience and understanding. 
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